February 17, 1982

Mr. Arthur Seldon,
Jngtitute of Economic Affairs
London

Dear Arthur,

dn the enclosed letter of yesterday I forgot
the more important and urgent matter. $eel
that it would be most desirable if the

lent and very important German essay hy
Herbert Gjersch (the Director of the
ta:iﬁtlisirtschliﬁcgtt:i.l} on the

exgicating us ou! e present _'pm;un!nn
were as rapidly as possible hrﬁnui to
attention of the British pi G b

have got -a-ubedy who




